
 

 

 

Just a gentle reminder dear reader that we have a date for next year! We are looking forward to the Open Gardens day 
and as promised a couple of top tips for you for this time of year! Do dig out the last issue of the magazine for advice on 
planting Hyacinths for flowering just after Christmas in January. The scent will fill the house and it ushers hope for the 
spring to come! In fact order and start planting daffodils and spring bulbs now! Sow some hardy annual seeds now for 
bigger plants next year (don't leave too long into October, it's  really a September job). Plant some wallflowers usually 
found in the market wrapped in newspaper and surprisingly successful. Raise your mower blades at the time of writing 
the grass has barely slowed up and you may still be cutting it!! 
 
Don’t forget that we need small and large gardens to open next year so please  consider joining in! 
 

Richard Dale-Cooke 

More details to follow – if you would like to open your garden next summer then please 

contact us on:- 

open-gardens@manuden.org.uk 
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